
Beech Green Primary School 
“Respect, Achieve, Belong”  

Newsletter for Thursday 10th March 2022  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reading Challenge 
Wow, our Sponsored Read event has already gathered 63% of our target.  Thank you so much to everyone 
who is collecting sponsorship money; please remember you can upload your donations directly to the 
following justgiving site.  Do you think we will make our target of £600 towards reading books for the 
school library?  Please remember, it does not matter how much money your child collects, it’s the taking 
part in the reading challenge that counts.   
Next week we will let you know of our Grand Total, so please upload your sponsorship money by then.  
Thank you.  https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/beechgreenlibrary?utm_term=GGyAqrBMN  
 
Yesterday, teachers in all year groups worked with other schools in the Quedgeley Learning Community 
to look at children’s progress and discuss learning.  After so long apart, it was lovely to be able to meet 
with other people face to face and to be able to share the exciting work that we are doing to support our 
children’s learning.  We are always very proud of our school community and think that our children are 
amazing!  We are not only proud of their learning, but of their behaviour too: the excitement of an actual 
trip for Year 2 didn’t stop them from behaving beautifully – as commented on by other visitors. Well done, 
Year 2! 
 

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher                                                                               @beech_green   
 

The Family Tree Café – Open Tuesdays 

 

It was lovely to be able to welcome some parents back for coffee on Tuesday.  Please remember, that 
everyone is welcome to pop in for a hot drink after dropping off the children.  Toddlers welcome. 
Next Tuesday, drinks and cake is free and then will be £1 per hot drink. 
www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/The-Family-Tree-Cafe   All welcome! 
 

Data Checking 

Please remember to let the school office know if you move house, change a phone number of if your 
child’s medical details should change. 
Those children who have dietary needs, will also be asked to complete a Caterlink Special Diet/Allergy 
Form.  Again, please ask at the office if you think this applies to your child.  Thank you. 

 
Play Team Vacancy 
If you would like further details about joining our Play Team to work over lunch times, please phone Miss 
Amy Bancroft on 01452 722363 or email bursar@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk   

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/beechgreenlibrary?utm_term=GGyAqrBMN
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Football Match Report - Thursday, 3rd March  
Beech Green V Heron  
It was a very tough game between the two sides, but only inside 9 minutes Heron scored with a bicycle 
kick.  Beech Greens keeper failed to save it and the first half score ended 1-0.   
But luckily Beech Green, inside 2 minutes of the second half starting, equalised with a penalty from a 
handball in the box.  Unfortunately, Heron managed to score a late winner from outside the box.  
The match resulted in a 2-1 loss – unlucky Beech Green.                 From Jack Wilkinson and Izaac Williams 
 

Girls' Football 
I'm very pleased to tell you that 20 of our girls from Y5 
and Y6 chose to take part in the FA's 'Biggest Ever 
Football Session' today at lunchtime!  To coincide with 
International Women's Day, they were joining girls all 
around the country in playing football and supporting an 
aim of the FA for girls to have equal access to football in 
schools by 2024. #LetGirlsPlay       
 

Parking in the Disabled Bay! 
May we please remind everyone to only park in the disabled parking bays outside school in the lay-by 
or the school car park disabled bay, if you have and are displaying a Disabled Badge.  We’ve recently 
had occasions when disabled badge holders visiting school have been unable to park!  Thank you for your 
understanding and consideration. 
 

Beech Green Holiday Club 
If you are on our current mailing list for Holiday Club, you should have received the Easter paperwork via 
ParentMail. 
If you are new to Holiday Club and would like places for the Easter holiday, information and forms can be 
found on our website.  www.beechgreennursery.co.uk 
Currently application for places are very low.  If you intend to book, PLEASE can you get your form to us 
ASAP so that we can assess whether it is financially viable to open?   Many thanks 
 

 
admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk      

covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk 
Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697 

www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk  
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